
09 June 2003
MP Shows Support for Carers
Stirling MP, Anne McGuire, has pledged her support for Carers Week which takes place between the 9th and 15th of June and will hear the concerns of carers across the Stirling area as she holds a carers surgery. 

Mrs McGuire will hold a dedicated surgery in the Stirling Carers Centre, 65-69 Barton Street, on Friday 13th, 2pm to 4pm.  She said 
“I am delighted to offer my support for Carers Week and I look forward to hearing the experiences and problems faced by carers at the surgery.  The chances are that at one time in our lives we will all be a carer – as a parent, a child, or as a relative.  The role of carers can often be overlooked, however while the cost of a carers could probably be financially quantified, the value of their service is almost beyond price.”
Mrs McGuire added
“I hope that this week will help highlight the vital role that carers undertake in our community, and also allow us the time to reflect on the kind of support they need to help them deliver that care.”    
For more information contact www.carersweek.org  
Ends
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